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Please do not remove single family zoning and local control.  Consider subsidizing businesses in less
developed areas where affordable housing and land to spread out in is available — Folsom etc.

Palo Alto, Portola Valley, Mountain View, Redwood City are losing their charm.  Not everyone should
or would want to live here. This is not a class or racist issue, but a question of pragmatism.  




